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After School Program Parents, 
 
Information regarding registration for the 2022-2023 After School Program is currently on the 
Richland website. After School registration will take place on the following days: 
 
APRIL 4th 3:30-5:30 – This day is for returning students currently enrolled in the program. 

- Rising 1st graders – Mrs. Sandra will have registration applications available April 1st to 

take home to fill out. Registration fees should be paid on My School Bucks. The 

registration form has an area at the top right to fill in the MSB confirmation number. On 

APRIL 4th 3:30-5:30 you will turn in the application to ensure your student has a spot in 

after school for 2022-2023. 

- Rising 2nd graders – You must go to the school your student will be attending on APRIL 

4th for 3:30-5:30 to ensure they have a spot in after school for 2022-2023. 

April 18th 3:30-5:30 – This day is for open enrollment. If you have not secured a spot in after 
school, then it will be open to new students. 
  
April 28TH– Kindergarten registration (10-1) and (4-6). 
 
May 2nd  3:30-5:30 - Kindergarten after school registration 

  
If you have any questions or concerns, please call 887-1989 or email 
kdcambridge@auburnschools.org 

  
  
Thank you, 
Kristie Cambridge 
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